
 

 

The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Ireland (NMBI) are currently 

reviewing the ‘Practice Standards for Midwives’ and ‘Standards and 

Requirements for Midwifery Education’ and we would like your support. 

The project is currently underway and the next phase will be the 

Consultation Process scheduled to take place throughout September 2014 

at the following venues: 

Date Venue 

Wednesday 10th September University College Cork 

Thursday 11th September University of Limerick 

Tuesday 16th September National University of Ireland, Galway 

Thursday 18th September Dundalk Institute of Technology 

Tuesday 23rd September Trinity College Dublin 

Thursday 25th September University College Dublin 

On each day, two focus group sessions will take place: 

 13.00pm to 15.00pm: Practice Standards for Midwives 

 15.30pm to 17.30pm: Standards & Requirements for Midwifery 
Education.   
 Refreshments will be provided for participants in both sessions. 

We invite you to get involved but places are limited. For more details or 
to register, contact Rose Lindsay (rlindsay@nmbi.ie) today with your 
name, designation venue and confirm your place. 

 

Consultation Event 

Visit our website:  www.nursingboard.ie 

For additional information, please contact Rose Lindsay 

  rlindsay@nmbi.ie 

(01) 6398563   

mailto:rlindsay@nmbi.ie?subject=Consultation%20Day%20Booking%2FQuery

